
 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you may already know, Friday 18th November is the night of this year’s BBC Children in Need 

Appeal. Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the 

fundraising programme.  

    

We will be taking part in lots of fundraising activities.  

 

This is where we need your help! 

 

The school will have a non-uniform day for students and staff on Friday 18th November; we ask that 

students donate 50p if they wish to participate. Our Sixth Form students have arranged for a number of 

activities to take place, including a bake sale and a penalty shoot-out; such activities will be available for 

all key stages to participate in so that whole school community has the opportunity to donate money 

towards a good cause.  

 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  
              

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Carlo Cuomo  

 

Head Teacher  


